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Regulations regarding residual waste during GK4 races Karting Genk

Dear drivers, teams, supporters,

Environment - including decibels, pollution - is a major subject when it comes to operating a
karting circuit. More and more rules are being imposed by the government.

Waste and how to deal with it can no longer be ignored during a karting weekend. All
involved really have to make their positive contribution if we want to ensure the future of
our beloved sport.

For example, that the waste collected/produced by a participant - including team, driver -
during the eventweek must be taken with them. Nothing may be left behind when leaving
the site.

Only tyres may be left in the designated place.

As a result of the high requirements and regulations imposed by the government and
relevant authorities, we will have to impose the following rules on teams and drivers from
this year.

* The places allocated to the teams and drivers are mapped out during the race weekend by
means of a floor plan and photos. The teams are held responsible for the space obtained on
the field.

¢ On arrival at the site and before setting up the place assigned to you, check this place. If
you have any comments, please notify the trackmanager immediately.

* When you leave the site, take all your waste with you. You ensure that no piece of waste is
left behind and that the place is left clean.

e Each team/driver is responsible for his/her allocated space in the paddock.

e If dirt or contamination of the ground is found at the place assigned to them, after a
team/driver has left the terrain, an administrative fine of € 500.00 will be imposed on the
team/driver by Karting Genk.

¢ Inspection will take place on the day of leaving the site or the day after the event.

If you want to participate in a GK4 event you must comply with these rules.

We hope for good cooperation and assume that the team (owners) inform their drivers
about these regulations and monitor their application.

Thank you in advance.

Team GKA4.



